
 Human Resources Services
Phone: 321.633.1000, ext. 11200 FAX: 321.633.3525 

An Equal Opportunity Employer

LETTER OF REASONABLE ASSURANCE
 for New BPS Substitutes 

I acknowledge that this letter provides notice that I have reasonable assurance of continued 
employment as a substitute for Brevard Public Schools as long as I meet all minimum substitute 
requirements.  I acknowledge that BPS substitute requirements may be subject to change at any 
time. 

By virtue of this notice, I acknowledge that I may not be eligible for unemployment compensation 
benefits drawn on school district wages during any scheduled school breaks including, but 
not limited to, the summer, Thanksgiving Break, Winter Vacation, and Spring Break.  I 
acknowledge that this assurance is contingent upon continued school operations and will not 
apply in the event of any disruption that is beyond the control of the District (i.e., lack of school 
funding, natural disasters, court-orders, public insurrections, war, etc.). 

I acknowledge that nothing contained herein construes an employment contract.  I acknowledge 
that my continued work with Brevard Public Schools is on an "at­will" basis whether 
employment is direct or indirect by an employment agency.  I acknowledge that "at­will" 
employers may terminate substitutes at any time for any reason or for no reason, except for 
legally impermissible reasons.  I acknowledge that "at­will" substitutes are free to resign at any 
time for any reason or for no reason. 

Printed Name 

Signature Date 
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